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 9th September 2025 
 

Meet the Teacher 
Whole school including Nursery & Reception 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you all to our annual Meet the Teacher Meeting for this term. This is an opportunity 

to meet your child’s teacher and understand the expectations of the school and the year group. Staff will 

cover aspects of daily/weekly routine and support you in understanding how you can support your child 

through this academic year. Since children often tell you little of their day, this will be a great chance for 

you to ask questions.  Please use this meeting to find out information about the new class and its routines 

but do understand this is not the parent/carer consultations for asking questions about individual 

children. These will occur later in the term.  

 

For those of you with more than one child at school, and therefore unable to attend all meetings at once, 

there will also be a PowerPoint from each meeting including all the key information from each class 

uploaded to the school website for your consideration and reference. The meeting will take place on:  

 

Wednesday, 17th September 2025 at 3:40pm – 4:10pm 

  

Should you wish your child to be supervised while you attend the meetings, there will be a crèche in the 

Infant Hall for FS and KS1 children and for KS2 children there will be a video in the Junior Hall. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Janine Waring 

Headteacher 


